

## Minutes of KSARA Committee meeting 03.04.18 Storyhouse meeting room

### Follow up of actions from previous meeting

Community leads meeting (DL to-distribute minutes) - Completed

- Further action – DL to attend next meeting on May 24<sup>th</sup>

External Contact list (All to send to DL who will collate) – Completed

- Further action - DL to circulate

Residents Forum date - Agreed as 17<sup>th</sup> June, 12-2pm Garratt Bar.

- Further action - Agree agenda, format, refreshments etc. at May meeting (HB lead)

Newsletter (AC to send out draft for review) – Completed (several times!)

- Further action - TB/CJ to provide headline/pictures to AC by 6<sup>th</sup> April. AC to finalise and organise printing and distribution by Wk. 3 April.

### Agenda items

Constitution (DL)

- Status - Final draft circulated to residents via mail, website and hard copy – 1 reply received
- Further action – Ratify at the next residents forum (June)

Parking (CG/AS)

- Status – New 9pm signs installed, request for 2 extra parking spaces in progress
- Further action – CG/AS to provide further update at May meeting

Homewatch (TB/CJ)

- Status – Signs received FOC, but will be some cost (~£50) for council to fit to lampposts (Agreed)
- Further action – Agree placement and action council to fit. Highlight insurance saving in newsletter

Planning/Licencing (TB)

- Status – No relevant licencing news and only planning application is non-contentious (27 King street fireplace mods to enable the installation of a woodburning stove)

Communications strategy/plan (CB, AC, HB)

- Status – No progress since last meeting (time pressures)
- Further action – Propose 1 or 2 practical, easily achievable ideas at May meeting

KSARA Card Status (AC, DL, HB)

- Status – Several discussions with retail supporters but no definitive plan yet.
- Further action – Finalise retailer deals (May meeting). Launch KSARA card at June Forum meeting

Anti-Social Behaviour complaints (TB/CJ)

- Status – Met with PC Bostock/Student Liaison officer. Priority is identification of culprits
- Further action – PC Bostock will identify the culprits via high visibility observation w/c April 23<sup>rd</sup>

Street Party - no firm plans yet but May date looks unfeasible – review next meeting

Phone Boxes outside Pied Bull - being handled via the Northgate Traders Assocn – no further action

### AOB

- Need to have a “how do we fund KSARA activities in the future ” discussion onto May agenda
- New Watkins-Jones student housing development - can we do anything pro-actively to reduce the chance of late night student noise from using King street as a thoroughfare?

Attendance : TB, CB, HB, AC, CJ, DL      Apologies : CG, AS      Next meeting April 24<sup>th</sup> 7pm Storyhouse